
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________, 2017 

 

Cathy P. Kellon 

Working Waters Program Director 

Geos Institute 

84 4th Street 

Ashland, Oregon 97520 

 

Dear Ms. Kellon: 

 

The (organization) submits this letter of support for the Lake Chelan: Keep It Blue water quality 

campaign grant application submitted to the Drinking Water Providers Partnership. We believe 

that the project would have enormous benefits for drinking water source protection and ongoing 

water quality efforts.  Lake Chelan Watershed Planning Unit (LCWPU). We appreciate the 

collaboration among Lake Chelan partners to advance the Keep It Blue campaign and the overall 

partnerships within the Lake Chelan basin supporting water resource and sound stewardship of 

our precious water resources.  

 

We are excited to see the Keep It Blue campaign move forward and look forward to our 

participation as a partner in educating the public about this important topic. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Name, Title 

Agency 

 

 

 


